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Norfolk Island Teacher Consultative Committee – Communique #7 

The Committee met on Thursday 14 October. 

The Committee were provided an update from the officials from the Queensland 
Department of Education who were visiting Norfolk Island. The visit was an 
information-gathering exercise supporting the ongoing without prejudice scoping and 
planning work to prepare for a possible transition of education services in 2022.  

The Committee requested advice from the Commonwealth on the contingency 
planning underway to ensure the delivery of education services to Norfolk Island in 
2022.  

Additional questions received from staff were documented and taken on notice. The 
Commonwealth confirmed that there are no proposed changes to the employment 
dates of individual ancillary staff hired under contractual arrangements through to the 
end of June 2022. 

The Committee noted the ongoing work to resolve the critical issues of leave 
portability and superannuation arrangements.   

The Committee will meet again on Thursday 21 October 2021. 

Sarah Vandenbroek 
Chair – Norfolk Island Teacher Consultative Committee


